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President’s Corner





Auditions are over and we’re well into the new season.  I’d like to welcome all the new Singers as well as those who have returned after a short absence.  We also extend a warm welcome to our new accompanist, Lisa Gibbs-Smith.  I hope we all will make the new folks feel welcome.  


If you’re new and have questions, please don’t be shy about asking someone for more information.  Sometimes the announcements can become overwhelming and we don’t want anyone to miss out on anything just because they didn’t understand what they heard or because we didn’t give enough information.  We’re looking forward to a great 25th anniversary year and we want everyone to feel a part of it.


The holiday concert will be upon us before we know it and we have plenty of work ahead of us.  There are songs to memorize and moves to learn so that we can put on a great show for our audience.


And speaking of audience, the best way to guarantee that we have one is to spread the word – tell all of your friends, neighbors, co-workers, etc., that we know a great way for them to get into the spirit of the season and then sell them a ticket.  We know they’ll enjoy the show!


Another thing we need to think about is our finances.  Last week’s budget presentation and the introduction of the pledge program spelled out all we need to do.  Everyone needs to participate and be committed to the success of the overall organization.  Please give your pledge cards to Marla Howell or Linda Herbert as soon as possible.  I encourage everyone to make a strong commitment to do their part in making this year a success – both artistically and financially.  





	— Sandy





WELCOME, NEW MEMBERS!





Congratulations & welcome to new & returning Singers: 





Soprano I:  Anne DeNitto, Michelle Johnson


Soprano II:  Karen Bernard, Martha Waddell, Kathy Wilson


Alto I:  Natalie Fleet, Shelia Kirlin, JoEllen Marsh


Alto II:  Carolyn Hennige, Cecile Mattingly


Tenor:  Carl Bittenbender, Joe Chiusano, David Grant Hill, Antonio Peralta 
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Membership Dues�tc "Membership Dues"�


Reminder: 


If you haven’t paid your $85 membership dues, please see Membership VP Marissa Dolcich ASAP.





Repertoire for Kennedy Center �tc "Repertoire for Kennedy Center "�


These are the songs we’ll be performing at 


the Millennium Stage concert on Nov. 18:





And All That Jazz


‘Deed I Do


Get Happy


I’m Just a Lucky So and So


I’ve Got the World on a String


Ragtime


Rent


St. Louis Blues


Let it Snow, Let it Snow...!


Sleigh Ride








